Oliver Tolksdorf

e — _J
From: James E. Manhart
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 10:57 AM
To: Oliver Tolksdorf
Subject: Fwd: 1516 Sheriffe Johnson Road - Scott Guy
Attachments: Guy Site plan.pdf; Scott Guy System Specs.pdf

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Droid

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Alex Adams <alexadams(@bcsoil.com>
Date: May 18, 2017 10:36 AM

Subject: 1516 Sheriffe Johnson Road - Scott Guy
To: "James E. Manhart" <jmanhart@harnett.org>
Ce:

Hi Jim,

Scott Guy asked me to take another look at his lot. He and the installer wanted to put in 4 — 75’ foot lines vs. the 3- 100’

lines. Scott said somebody from the county looked at the lot and advised him to get me to submit a revised proposal.

| took a look at it and actually thought we should shift the system anyway do to some questionable soil that | did not see
the first time | was at the site. | move the lines about 20 towards the west property line. | didn’t lay out a repair, but will
be glad to do that if you want to see it on the site plan.

Let me know if you have any concerns or questions.

Alex Adams
919-414-6761



